Additional Questions/Information:

FENCING
Following site visits, it has been determined that painting the fencing around the playground would be costly and, due to the material of the fence (galvanized steel), not advisable.
When submitting your quote, please include a separate line item for painting the fence but include a caveat recommending against painting.
Council will be informed during the evaluation of tenders that painting the fence is not recommended.
ADDITIONAL QUESTIONS RECEIVED:
1. Do we need to allow for all spoil to be removed from site?- Yes, all spoil will need to be removed from site.
1. The extra piece of play equipment for the older children, will this be on a grass area? We allowed for grassmatting or do you require the same surfacing as per the rest of the area? (wetpour) – The extra piece of equipment will be within the fenced area (not outside) and will need the same surfacing as the rest of the area.
1. We had allowed to lift and replace the waste bin. Tender document asks for a new closed top bin? – The existing bin will need to be removed and replaced with a closed top bin.
1. Is there any specification for the bench? – No, but if the budget allows a bench with a backrest would be preferable.
1. Is there any specification for the gate (or just replaced like for like) -Replace like for like.



